
              Lunchtime Visitor Policy 
             2015 – 2016 School Year 
 
We are constantly reflecting and studying ways to keep our campus a  
safe and secure learning environment. 
 
Due to our Longleaf Elementary School enrollment growth and safety 
commitment for all students, we are limiting our lunchtime visiting to 
outdoor seating only. Therefore, we will only allow lunchtime visitors when 
the weather permits. 
 
Lastly, to ensure the safety and supervision, parents may only have 
their children at lunch.  No other children will be removed from the 
cafeteria. If you plan on visiting at lunchtime your name MUST  
appear on the student emergency card. 
 
As always, we welcome our Longleaf families on campus as registered 
volunteers to assist our staff.  We also will provide family events 
throughout the year and encourage your attendance! 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  We look forward to a great 
2015- 2016 school year. 
 
                           
 

 

 


